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NEWS RELEASE 
 
September 18, 2018 
 
 

Notice of Closure of North Kohala (Hāwī)  
Transfer Station on September 20, 2018 

 
The North Kohala Transfer Station in Hawi, also known as Kaʻauhuhu, will be closed for 
one day on Thursday, September 20, 2018, for repairs to be made to the road.   
 
The Department of Environmental Management thanks you for your patience and 
understanding at this time. 
 
For further information, please call Mike Kaha, Deputy Solid Waste Division Chief, at 
961-8083. 
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